

THE GASLIGHT GAZETTE





Happy 2024 to everyone. Hope your 2024 has started out great. We had a nice meeting on January 6, 2024. Missed those who did not attend. Several are out with illness, Halley Brookshire, Sandy Hammontree, Ron Backer, Michelle Griffin, Larry Griffin and Red Brogden. We hope You all are feeling better really soon and we will see you again hopefully next meeting.

We had a great time at Texas Burger lots of nice cars came, thank you Jerry Owens for getting everyone together for this. Nothing like Burgers, Ice Cream, cars and friends.

Since Tylene Brookshire stepped down as President elections where held and Skip Baca was elected President. Welcome new President!

There are several activities in the works for the club, a tour this January, the Valentines Tour in February and an event at the CAF. All of these will be announced as they are confirmed.

We played 2 rounds of BINGO and Dale Dawson won the 1st round with Rita Trivino winning the second. BINGO is always a lot of fun. Thank you Jerry Owens for the prizes. Jerry also did a Trivia game Old Sayings we use to hear. Jerry is also working on an event with the Petroleum Museum for the Club to attend. We are always looking for new and exciting activities to go to. Let us know if you have any events for us.

50/50 was won by Marcy Madrid

Next Meeting February 3 Jason's Deli Odessa Texas 6 pm.

Texas Burger Night December 2023













